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It is not considered that the proposed development would affect any of the matters listed in
Schedule 3 (sections 1a-g) of the Regulations in such a manner that an EIA would be required as
follows:

a) The proposal relates to the alteration of a 5.3KM stretch of Dudley Road -and sits within an
existing urbanised location where alteration and improvements to the rcad network would

not be unusual.
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development. These aim to mitigate potential transportation issues.
c) The site is unlikely to have any significant impact in relation to the use of natural resources
g|ven |ts context.
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d) The intensity and complexity of this proposal would be assessed through the normal
highways infrastructure controls and other relevant regulatlons ‘
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